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______________________________________________________________________________ The Software
and Information Industry Association is sponsoring a conference on streamlining securities
processing. The conference will include panels on straight-through processing, market data
system readiness for Y2K, decimal trading, and other securities processing and settlement
related topics. Details are provided in the attached program and registration form. Gregory
M. Smith Director – Operations/ Compliance & Fund Accounting Attachment
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